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Carolina Power & Light Company

Brunswick Steam Electric Plant
P. O. Box 10429

Southport, NC 28461-0429
January 16, 1984

FILE: B09-13510A
-SERIAL: BSEP/84-0058

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II, Suite 3100
101 Marietta Street N.W.
Atlanta, GA 30303

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1&2
DOCKET NO. 50-325 and 50-324
LICENSE NO. DPR-71 AND DPR-62

SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN 83-03

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

A review of Carolina Power & Light Company's responses to IE Bulletin 83-03
dated June 8, 1933 (Serial No. BSEP/83-1627), and December 13, 1983 (Serial
No. BSEP/83-3890), revealed a potential conflict in the periodicity of the
committed valve inspection program. To avoid confusion in the future, CPSL
commits.to inspecting the valve internals to verify operability on a two-
valve-per-year periodicity (one diesel). This inspection has already been
incorporated in plant procedure'MI-10-521I.

Very truly yours,

0. u>-
P. W. Howe, Vice President
Brunswick Nuclear Project
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cc: Mr. R. C. DeYoung
hTC Document Control Desk
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